Resolution 2019-1 
Resolution Adopting Data Collection Policies for Public School and School Divisions
WHEREAS, the General Assembly adopted House Bill 196 (2016) which directed the Board of Education to enact procedures to ensure the Department of Education does not require public elementary or secondary schools or local school divisions to provide information that is already available to or housed within the Department of Education; 
WHEREAS, the procedures should also ensure public schools and school divisions do not have to provide the same written information more than once during a school year, absent a change in the underlying information; 
[bookmark: _GoBack]WHEREAS, the procedures should also ensure that public schools or school divisions do not have to complete forms for students with disabilities unless such forms are necessary to ensure compliance with the federal IDEA; 
WHERAS, the procedures should ensure public schools or school divisions are only required to provide information that is necessary to comply with state or federal law, unless such information is relevant to student outcomes or the efficient operation of the public school.   
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Board of Education that the following guidelines be adopted:
The Department of Education will draft a list of all data collections that schools and school divisions are required to complete every year by October 31st.    
By October 31st the Department of Education will present to the Board of Education a calendar of all data collections that are required by the Department of Education.  
By October 31st, the Department of Education will survey a sample of school divisions throughout all eight Superintendent’s regions to determine the additional data collections that are required from the Federal Government and other State agencies.  The list of additional data collections will be presented to the Board of Education annually.  
The Department of Education will review annually by October 31st the list of all data collections to ensure the data collections are required by Federal or State mandates or that they are relevant to student outcomes or the efficient operation of the public school. 
The Department of Education is required annually by October 31st to review all data collections to ensure that data are not collected more than once if the relevant data are available to the Department of Education.  
The Department of Education is required to remove any duplicative data collections that are not readily available to the Department Education.    
Adopted in Richmond, Virginia, This Seventeenth Day of October 2019.
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